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MISSING BOATER 
 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in 
locating a missing Minnesota man, Randall Ward, 5/27/1952. 
 
On Tuesday, June 28, 2011 at approximately 9:00am, Ward rented a boat at 801 
Seabreeze Boulevard.  The rental agreement was from 9:00am – 5:00pm.  At 
approximately 8:00pm, a late-boater report was initiated through the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department as well as the U.S. Coast Guard.   
 
At approximately 1:00am, the U.S. Coast Guard located the boat several miles 
offshore from the City of Lake Worth.  The boat was located empty but had some 
mechanical issues. 
 
Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is 
encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department or Sergeant Steve 
Novak at 954-828-5556. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Randall Ward 
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